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Craig, Sondra

From: ffgreg32@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 5:51 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Homeless encampment on 33rd St.

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
The location they are considering on the 5200 block of 33rd street is located across the street from nice condos and 
Stoneledge apartments, and a half block from my apartment complex. Also, it is right on Mormon Coulee road where 
45 thousand cars pass each day. It is the only southern gateway into our city. What will that look like, having a 
homeless encampment, with porta-potties, and dumpsters as they come into the city? Will my packages be stolen from 
my door step, will there be law enforcement there at all hours? The La Crosse Police averaged over 100 calls per 
month at the Econolodge on the Northside. I also can't help but think that the owner of Fiesta Mexicana and several 
other businesses in that area, couldn't be pleased with the prospect of this proposed camp. What could they have been 
thinking to consider a disruption of this clean quiet neighborhood? Please reject this poor suggestion, vote NO! Thank 
you for your consideration. Greg Olsen 5130 So. 33rd St. 


